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Notice of Availability 

date December 28, 2021  

to Interested Parties 

from Alisa Moore, ESA on behalf of the City of San Rafael Planning Department 

subject Responses to Comments on Draft Environmental Impact Report, Tiscornia Marsh Habitat 
Restoration and Sea Level Rise Adaptation Project 

 

The public review period for the Tiscornia Marsh Habitat Restoration and Sea Level Rise Adaptation Project 
(Project) Draft Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) was held September 10 through October 26, 2021. The 
City of San Rafael Planning Department (Planning Department) received one comment letter from a public 
agency, one from a non-governmental organization, and 13 from individual members of the public.  

A Responses to Comments document for the above-referenced project has been prepared and is available for 
review on City of San Rafael website at: https://www.cityofsanrafael.org/tiscornia-marsh/. This document, along 
with the Draft EIR, will be before the City of San Rafael Planning Commission as the Final EIR on January 11, 
2022 for consideration of certification and Project approval.  

Interested parties may contact the Planning Commission members and express an opinion on the Responses to 
Comments document or the Planning Commission’s consideration of Final EIR certification and Project approval 
in writing (by email at leslie.mendez@cityofsanrafael.org) or at the January 11, 2022 Planning Commission 
meeting. The meeting will be held on: 

Date:  Tuesday, January 11, 2022 
Time:  7:00 p.m. 
Location: www.youtube.com/cityofsanrafael.  

It should be noted, however, that the Planning Commission is not required by the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) to conduct a hearing to receive comments on the Responses to Comments but will be taking 
oral and written comments as it is common practice for administrative business at Planning Commission 
meetings.  

If you have any questions concerning the Responses to Comments document or the environmental review 
process, please contact Theo Sanchez at theo.sanchez@cityofsanrafael.org.  

Thank you for your interest in this project and your consideration of this matter. 
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